December 8, 2018
To: Baldwin County Commission
Request: Use of the Central Annex 1 Parking Lot.

The Sonnenschein Region of the Porsche Club of America would like to use the
parking lot at the Central Annex 1 building at 22251 Palmer St. in Robertsdale, AL.
The use of the parking lot would be to put on Autocross events for our club
members.

An Autocross is an event in which a course is laid out with the use of construction
cones. Cars are sent out one at a time to try and run the course in the fastest
time. The course is laid out to test the driver’s skill in controlling his or her car
around the course.

The Sonnenschein PCA club obtains Special Event Insurance for each event
through Porsche Club of America, Inc. The coverage is General Liability
$1,000,000, Damage to rented Premises $100,000, Personal & Adv. Injury
$1,000,000, General Aggregate $5,000,000, Products-comp/op agg $5,000,000,
And Participant Legal $1,000,000. Umbrella Liab $9,000,000 each occurrence
aggregate $9,000,000, Participant Accident, AD&D $15,000, Excess Medical
$25,000 and Weekly Indemnity $100. This coverage is obtained for each event
that we put on. The Baldwin County Commission will be listed as an additional
insured.

The Sonnenschein PCA Club would like to use the Parking Lot on Saturday
February 23, 2019 for our first event. We would also like to use the parking lot on
the following dates: April 20, September 28, and November 16, 2018.

Sonnenschein Region Donates funds from these events to the Baldwin County
Library System. We have donated $2000 over the last two years to the Library.

From: Wallace Lindenmuth
Wellheo (22021~

President Sonnenschein Region Porsche Club of America



